
JANUARY 17, 2023 GENERAL MEETING VIA ZOOM -HOST LINDA KENDER 

MEETING WAS CALLED TO ORDER AT 7:35 PM BY MICHELLE HUGAN 

UPCOMING CLASSES ARE UP ON THE WEBSITE. EXCITING NEW CLASSES TO START THE NEW YEAR. 

SECRETARY’S REPORT GIVEN BY KELLY 

TREASURY REPORT GIVEN BY MICHELLE HUGAN 

CHECKING ACCOUNT 23,514. 29 

 SAVINGS ACCOUNT $65,012.26 

GAIL HAS SET UP A FREE ZELLE ACCOUNT FOR CLASS PAYMENTS AND MEMBERSHIP DUES PROCESS TO THE E-MAIL, ADD THE E-MAIL TO YOUR 

ZELLE ACCOUNT AND ADD A MEMO WHAT THE PAYMENT IS FOR.  JTDCZELLE@GMAIL.COM 

MARCH OBEDIENCE TRIAL - JUDGE CHANGE AND HOTEL WAS  DUE TO COST, INSIDE CRATING WILL BE POSTED IN LARGE BOLD PRINT.  

NEW JUDGE LUCY SEELY 

MEETINGS - CONTINUE VIRTUAL MEETINGS ON ZOOM AND IN PERSON ONCE PER QUARTER, ON A WEEKEND DURING THE DAY. FIRST WILL BE  

2/18/23 1:30 PM 

NEW MEMBER APPLICATION- DEBORAH JARELL- SECOND READING = PRESENT SPONSORS KATHY KRYLA AND MICHELLE HUGAN.ALL MEMBERS 

APPROVED, WELCOME TO JTDC !  

KATHY ENGMAN WILL HEAD UP THE NOMINATING COMMITTEE. 

AWARDS BANQUET WILL BE MARCH 23, 2023 AT THE CLUB HOUSE. GETTING FOOD FROM DORAS.  LET MICHELLE KNOW IF THERE’S ANYTHING 

YOU LIKE, THINKING ABOUT CHICKEN PARM, EGGPLANT PARM, RIBS, SALADS AND DESSERTS. COST WILL BE $15 THIS YEAR. 

MAUREEN WILL BE DOING THE CRATE TAGS, DEADLINE WILL BE FEBRUARY 20TH ANYONE THAT EARNED THE TITLE QUALIFIES FOR TAG, 

JULY SHOW- IS UP ON INFODOG, THE SUPER THIS YEAR WILL BE FOY TRENT DUE TO RISING COST WILL BE GETTING THE FINAL COST FOR THE 

FAIRGROUNDS SOON. LISA IS WORKING ON THE VENDORS AND CONTRACTS. 

NEW CLASSES UP ON THE WEBSITE- PUPPY CLASS, BASIC, RALLY AND NOSEWORK. 

BETH ADAMS WANTED TO THANK THE CLUB AND MEMBERS FOR THE SYMPATHY CARD FOR THEIR DOG SERGEI. 

BRAGS- JANET AND DAVID -FINISHED GRAND CHAMPIONSHIP MERRICKS WHAT’S #6 DOG IN THE COUNTRY AND BEST OPPOSITE SEX AT ROYAL 

CANIN AND DORY RECEIVED WINNERS BITCH HER LAST SHOW. 

GUEST LISA BOUCHER- FIRST MEETING HAS BEEN DOING CONFORMATION CLASSES WITH HER AKITA NOEL. 

KELLY REMINDS EVERYONE TO LIKE AND FOLLOW ALL OF OUR CLUBS SOCIAL MEDIA PAGES, FACEBOOK AND INSTAGRAM. THIS IS HOW WE ARE 

GOING TO HAVE A BIG FANTASTIC SHOW IS TO GET THE WORD OUT TO HANDLERS AND OWNERS SO LIKE AND SHARE TO YOUR WALLS. EVERY 

SHARE MEANS MORE PEOPLE CAN VIEW. 

WILL BE POSTING MORE ABOUT THE SHOW AS IT GETS CLOSER. THERE IS A SUBGROUP ON OUR FACEBOOK PAGE CALLED PAW PRINTS IN THE 

SAND, IT IS A PUBLIC GROUP FOR ANYONE THAT WANTS TO LEARN MORE ABOUT THE SHOWS.  WE WILL BE GETTING MORE PICTURES FROM 

LAST YEAR’S SHOW UP, EVERYONE LOVED THE PHOTO BOOTH AND PEOPLE’S CREATIONS USING WITH THE PROPS ARE FABULOUS!  

MEETING ADJOURNED AT 8:02 PM  

RESPECTFULLY SUBMITTED 

 KELLY SMITH SECRETARY 




